
 

 

 
March 1, 2021 

 
Seniors and Families, 
 
Since a traditional graduation ceremony will not be possible, we would like to gather 
feedback from seniors and families about possible alternatives. Please review the 
information below carefully: 
 
 Our graduation ceremony date is tentatively set for June 9th. Please mark your 

calendars and plan accordingly as we will likely utilize both the afternoon and 
evening in order to safely accommodate all graduates and their families. 

 
 We are conducting two separate surveys, one for seniors to complete and one for 

families. On the survey, you will see two different graduation ceremony plans that 
we have developed. We would like you to select your preference. Please 
remember, these plans are works in progress and subject to change. We also have 
space for feedback, questions, and concerns. 
 

 Seniors:  
 

• Follow the link on your NEST Teams page to complete the survey regarding 
graduation and prom alternatives. 

• You MUST complete your survey no later than April 1st. 
 
 Families: 
 

• Follow the link on our school website to complete the survey. 
• Be sure to include the name of your graduate on the survey. 
• Surveys must be completed by April 1st. 

 
We will continue to follow guidance by Erie County as we move forward in planning our 
graduation celebrations this year. Rest assured that we are doing the best we can, and 
any new information will be relayed to seniors and families once we have it. If you have 
not already, consider joining our Remind group for the latest information.  
 
Please feel free to contact us with any further questions or concerns.  
 
Lisa Mendolia 
Senior Class Advisor 
lmendolia@csat-k12.org 
871-7400 x3131 
 

Lindsay Catone 
Senior Class Advisor 
lcatone@csat-k12.org 
871-7400 x3153 
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